
March 22, 2023 

Dear Friends, 

I gladly write to wish a blessed Ramadan to all those celebrating this holy month in San Antonio, 
Texas, and throughout the country. May this sacred time bring you the opportunity for spiritual 
renewal, gatherings with family and friends, charitable activities, and giving thanks for life’s 
greatest blessings. 

San Antonio's Muslim American community continues to make significant contributions to our 
city’s history and culture. I am hopeful that by working together, we will continue to overcome 
our toughest challenges and strengthen our sense of belonging and unity.  

Ramadan Mubarak! 

Sincerely, 

Joaquin Castro  
Member of Congress 


